
 
 
SES.186/2019                     Sarasas Ektra School 

            

                    18th November 2019 
 

Subject  Students’ Field Trip to Science Centre for Education and Bangkok Planetarium 
 

Dear  Parents of Year 5 Students 

 

Students are currently or will be learning about the life cycle of stars and the existence of stars during their 

science courses for semester 2, the academic department and teachers of the science subject group has arranged a 

field trip on Tuesday 26th November 2019 during 08.00 – 14.00 to the Science Centre for Education and Bangkok 

Planetarium. During the field trip, students will get a chance to learn more about the Solar System, constellations, 

science exhibitions visits, and science films.  Lunch and vans will be provided for the field trip without any 

additional charges.  

  

 Please be informed accordingly and we hope that you will grant permission for your child to join this field 

trip.  

 

           Kind regards,  

 

 

          (Mrs. Supavadee Chotiwannaporn) 

       Vice Director of Primary and Secondary Academic Department 

 

Remark Please have your child dressed in school student uniform. Students should be picked and dropped off at the 

school at the regular times.  
 

% 

Acknowledgement Form In Response to SES186/2019 

Students’ Field Trip to Science Centre for Education and Bangkok Planetarium 

 (Please return the form to your child’s class teacher by Thursday 21st November 2019) 
 

           I (Mr., Mrs., Ms. ………………………................................……………………………………............ the 

parent of (Mstr./Ms.)….......................................….……………………..........................……Class....…... 

Telephone Number…….........................................……….......…..… 

 

      Permit my child to join the field trip          I do not permit my child to join the field trip 

                                                                                

Parent………………...................... 


